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John Berry <aether22@gmail.com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 4:17 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I oppose the proposed destruction of retain forex in the US by limiting leverage, the
proposed level makes Forex utterly pointless.
The proposed rules is nothing short of a ban on regulated retail Forex in the US.

Luckily I am with an unregistered broker so this crap won’t effect me.
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